
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concert 
The school Christmas Concert will be held on Tuesday, 17th December.  

 Matinee performance:     1:30pm – 2:30pm 

       Junior Infants – 2nd Class 
 

 Evening performance:    7pm 

       3rd Class – 6th Class  
 

The school band and choir will also be performing. For the evening performance, 

doors will open at 6:30pm. Tickets for both performances can be purchased from 

the office at €3.00 each. All proceeds will go towards improving our school.  
 

Christmas Hampers 
Once again we are asking families to donate non-perishable food items for the 

Christmas Hamper draw. The draw for the hampers will take place on Wednesday 

18th December at 1:00pm. Parents are welcome to attend. Please find enclosed 

a book of 6 tickets. We appeal to parents to sell as many tickets as possible. 

Please return all sold and unsold tickets to the school before the date of the 

draw. 
 

Santa 
Santa Claus will be visiting the school on Thursday, 20th December. 
 

Kiltipper Nursing Home 
The Choir and Band will be performing in the nursing home on the morning of 

Wednesday 18th December. 
 

Thank you! 
A huge thank you to everyone for your generosity in our recent fundraiser for 

the School Library. With your help, we managed to raise over €800. It is greatly 

appreciated.  

Also, thank you for your cooperation in dropping children at the gate/door of the 

school on rainy mornings. Congestion in the school hall has eased and it is a much 

calmer and safer arrangement. 
 

School Closures: 
 Monday, 9th Dec          Staff Training Day 

 Friday 20th Dec – Monday 6th Jan  Christmas Holidays (half day Fri 20th)  
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